
PROVIDER BULLETIN 
#02-2014 

TO: Participating hospitals in Pennsylvania and Delaware 

FROM: Christopher McTiernan  
Vice President, Contracting and Reimbursement 

DATE: January 31, 2014 

SUBJECT: Outpatient Pharmacy Fee Schedule Changes 

We are sending this bulletin to inform you of changes to the pharmacy fee schedule 
effective for dates of service on or after March 1, 2014. The attached Outpatient Pharmacy 
Fee Schedule Changes document lists the additions that will be made.   

If you have any questions about this bulletin, please contact your Network Coordinator. 

CPT copyright 2012 American Medical Association. All rights reserved. CPT is a registered trademark of the American 
Medical Association.  

We encourage you to share this information with appropriate members of your staff. 
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For a copy of the Outpatient Pharmacy Fee Schedule Changes  

document, please contact your Network Coordinator. 
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